
 

 

 
28th November 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Y10 RS Lessons 
 
Over the next fortnight, all Year 10 students will be attending St Oswald's Church (Ashbourne) for their RS lesson. 
The lesson will be focused on the Eucharist and Baptism and will be led by their RS Teacher alongside Reverend Nigel 
Rode. We are really excited for this opportunity for students to link subject matter to practice.  
 
Students will register in their normal classrooms prior to walking down to the Church together. 
 
Please see below our scheduled timetable for the Church lessons:  
 

 
 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
Grace Waker 
Head of Religious Studies 
 
 


